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Dear Sir / Madam,

« &
Please find attached a letter from An Bord Pleanala reg@ging the licensing
requirements for the proposed Waste Ma;nageme(gi~ gacﬂity at Carranstown, Duleek,

Co. Meath. S
@Of'\& |
I would like to draw your attention to thg@ @mg date for submissions on this matter.
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Yours Sincerely, Q@\
1 s
- Laura Burke,
Projects Manager,
Indaver Ireland.
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Our Ref: PL 17.126307
P.A.Reg.Ref: 01/4014 Lo

Your Ref: Indaver Ireland Ltd.
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Laura Burke
Indaver Ireland Lid.
4 Haddington Terrace,
Dun Laoghaire,
Co. Dublin.
11th June 2002
Appeal Re: Waste Management facility.
Carranstown, Duleek, County Meath.
Dear Madam, @\&9’
S
I have been asked by An Bord Pleanéla to refer to the aQw%e‘lsrolentioned appeal.

(O
<O

The Board has received and considered your lett\\Q?ofdﬁed 23rd April, 2002 with

enclosuré from the Envirnomental Protection Agéhdy. In view of the information

submitted, the Board is of opinion that furthérghformation is necessary for the

purpose of enabling it to determine the appe \.0\0$

S &
In accordance with section 10 of Qgh@ Local Government (Planning and
Development) Act, 1992 you are required to submit, within twenty one days
beginning on the date of this notic’e,O following information:

O

You are requested to obtain from the Environmental Protection Agency
(EPA) information indicating whether an Integrated Pollution Control
(IPC) Licence, a Waste Licence or both will be required for the proposed
activity or activities in relation to the development the subject of the appeal.
If it is the case that both IPC and Waste licenses are required, the EPA
should be asked to indicate the particular activities which required an IPC
and a waste license. Your attention is drawn to the Environmental
Protection Agency Act, 1992 and the provisions of section 13 of the Waste
Management (Amendment) Act, 2001 together with the provisions of the
Waste Management Act , 1996.

A copy of the request and the Agencys' response should be forwarded to the
Board by way of reply.

If the document/particulars/other information required is/are not received before
the end of the specified period, the Board will dismiss or otherwise determine the
appeal without further notice to you in accordance with section 11 of the 1992 Act.
Your submission in response to this notice should be received by the Board not
later than 5.30 p.m. on 1st July, 2002.
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. -~ Please quote the above appeal reference number in any further correspondence.

Yours faithfully,

Jorn D7 . An Bord Pleandla
JolmDulty - R
Executive Officer ~ s
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